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Original posting May 1st- REVISED May 16, 2023 ( Pertinent Revisions in RED)

Dear Coaches, Judges, and Skaters:

The Holiday Artistic Skating Club of Orange (HASCO) is pleased to announce that we will be hosting the next
interclub contest on Sunday, June 4th, 2023. This partial-day contest will be a Regional and National

preparatory meet, and conclude no later than 3:00 p.m.

The meet will be based on the USARS 2022-2023 National draw posted on 4/1/23
The official Draw for this contest will be posted within 72 hours.
Awards will be given for the top three placements.
Judges panel to include World Skate and National judges Patricia Bauler, Joyann Donaldson, and

Scott Clifford.

RollArt scoring system will be used for all WorldSkate events.

All A, B, WorldSkate, and National qualifying events will be skated, including adult Bronze, Silver, Gold
and Classic.

C events will be skated*

WorldSkate will skate long programs and free dance as appropriate.

For each discipline/event, Domestic skaters may skate either A or B; or B or C, not both.

One figure, one loop, and one dance will be skated per event.

Entry Information
e First event: $20; additional events: $15 each
o Spectators: $3; programs: $2
e Entry deadline: May 26th. Fee deadline: May 31st.
*It is unlikely, but possible that after all entries are received and the preliminary schedule is created,
Directors may need to edit some C events as needed to ensure the contest ends by 3:00pm. Therefore it is
requested that entries be submitted well in advance of the deadline if possible. This will ensure we can
accommodate all competitors, and eliminate inconvenience.
e Please make checks payable to 'HASCO' & mail to the address above

Rink Specifics
e Floor size: approximately 185 by 80 ft./ Maple wood floor with light epoxy coating
e On-site parking is available (Overflow street and shopping center parking is at your own risk).

On behalf of the HASCO Board of Directors, the teaching staff, and co-Meet Directors Richard Manns and
Richard Baltierra, we are looking forward to creating an enjoyable, memorable, and safe skating
experience for all participants, family members, coaches, and judges. Please reach out to Scott Sackin with

any questions or comments. He can be reached at 949-903-5345 or via email:

scott@sackinstoneteam.com.

Sincerely,
Scott Sackin,Representative

Holiday Skate Center, 175 N. Wayfield St . Orange, CA 92867



